Class of 1965:  Chairs’  45th Reunion Report
It was a Sun filled and fun filled 45th Reunion for the Centennial Class of 1965

The air conditioned Townhouse Community Center Headquarters (HQ) was the festively decorated hub for the Reunion Party. Cornell student-clerks Amanda, Brittany, Evan, Katie and Phillip were the “worker bees” for decorations and administration. Of course, Grace guided them and plied them with food and food still works. 

121 Classmates and 70 spouses and guests registered and 134 attendees and the Sherwoods lodged at the Townhouse B & B. Some of our Classmates celebrated affinity camaraderie in the Architecture School.

The Class provided light food and beverages Thursday as we greeted new arrivals. Myron’s registration team performed flawlessly and photos were taken and posted. Special thanks goes to the University for providing the professionally done “60’s Highlight Banner ”, to Grace, Steve Appell and Steve Hand for the memorabilia that were the focal point of interest and to Tove Abrams and Nancy Ridenour who were photographers during the Reunion. http://www.flickr.com/photos/cornellreunion2010/sets/72157624326333986/?page=3
After an “al fresco” dinner under the HQ tent, we sang Cornell songs, laughed and remembered and someone did a “soft shoe” dance. We ended the evening listening to eclectic 60’s music. It doesn’t get any better than that. The remainder of the weekend was just…well…just fun. Check the Reunion Highlights section of the website for other memories.

The cool and Sun filled Sunday morning came too quickly as we gathered for our hearty farewell breakfast. We ate, listened to Vivaldi and spoke to old and new friends surrounded by Cornell red and white. Classmates reminisced and the Sherwoods sang to us and to our Co- President Sharon Williams. She was smiling and thrilled and a co-ed’s heart was touched once again.
We are looking forward to our 50th Reunion. The Class hopes you will choose join our 84 volunteers who give of their time to make class events happen. Join our active dues payers who finance our Class Scholarship. Join your class and give as much of your time, your talents and your financial support as you choose for you, the Class and Cornell will benefit. 

The 50th Reunion date: a beautiful early June weekend in 2015. TBA Your enthusiasm and efforts are appreciated.

Stay well

Grace, George and Myron
